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SB 1583 is not about discrimination, it’s about control being put into the wrong hands! 

I strongly oppose this bill!!  

As parents, we are the ones raising our kids & absolutely should always have a say 

in the choices of curriculum for their education. This is blatantly against parental 

rights & local school boards. Please do not pass this horrible bill!  


